
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  Ref: BSCS/Notice/Opening/08/2022/19                                                   Date: 18 August 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is to notify all the students and guardians of Bangladesh School Saham that after 

a long gap for Summer Vacation-2022, we are happy to resume our academic and 

administrative works in full-swing from 21 August 2022 (Sunday) accordingly. The 

guardians are cordially suggested to send their wards to the school premises as prior 

abiding by the following points. 
 
 

1. Students must come wearing school uniform as prescribed by 8:00am.  

2. Buses will move as the prior time from the concerned spots. 

3. You must always use the Back Gate (Gate-02) for entrance & exit. 

4. Both Gates (Front Gate-01 & Back Gate-02) will remain closed during school hour 

from 8:00am - 1.00pm. Yet you may take help of the calling bell, while emergency. 

5. During schooling hour, no guardian is allowed to enter inside the school.  

6. No student is allowed to go outside the class during schooling hour without prior 

approval. 

7. Students must take care of all mannerisms including hair-cutting hence.  

8. If any student is seen getting hurt or anything of the school is seen damaged, must 

be compensated by the individual defaulter/s. 
 

 

Please be conscious in maintaining all of your disciplinary activities. Hope eagerly to 

have your spontaneous cooperation to run our school smoothly. 
 

With Thanks 
 
 
 
 
___________________ 
Dr. M S Islam Shafiqu 
Principal 
Bangladesh School Saham 
Sultanate of Oman 
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